Faculty Assembly Executive Council Minutes
February 12, 2014
ASB-230

900-1015 AM
Present: Jill Weiss, Ken McMurdy, Donna Crawley, Jonathan Lipkin, Susan Kurzmann, Bob Becklen, Jennefer Mazza, Roark Atkinson, and Murray Sabrin
Absent: 
Secretary: Dean Chen
1. Meeting with the ARC (Emma)
a. ARC has reviewed the proposal for the Krame Center for Contemplative Studies and Mindful Living.

b. The proposal requires further discussion and evaluation as questions were raised about the procedures for developing the Center and the academic content and validity of the program. 
c. FAEC suggests to further discuss in the upcoming Faculty Assembly meeting. 
2. Approving the FAEC minutes (1/29)

a. All approved (1 abstention). 
3. Deans’ survey results
a. Discussed the survey results (quantitative and qualitative responses) which will be sent out to the respective Dean, Unit, and the Provost. 
b. A PDF-protected password email would be sent out separately. 
4. Next Faculty Assembly meetings (Feb 19; April 2; and April 30).
5. Planning meeting with Provost Barnett: potential scheduling for Feb 19, March 26, and April 16.
6. Planning meeting with President Mercer

a. Prof. Ken McMurdy would follow up with the scheduling.
7. Planning meeting with the SGA representative (Lauren Fuhring)

a. To discuss campus public safety and campus climate issues.
8. The Connect system

a. Discussed the Connect email template.
b. Sixty percent of faculty members has been using the system. It helps to increase the retention rate. But, concerns were also raised about the high costs of using and maintaining the program.  

c. Question was raised about whether such system would be more appropriate for a community college setting. 

d. To further discuss in the next Faculty Assembly.
